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RE: Number Family learning day (Reception- Year 6) 

Friday 21
st
 June 2019 

Dear parents and carers, 

This term we have decided to incorporate a Maths day into our family learning. On Friday 28
th

 June, we 

would like to invite you into the classroom to experience a taste of our Maths Inspire curriculum. You will 

have the opportunity to participate in a Maths themed activity relating to your child’s class topic. We hope 

that this opportunity will give you an insight into the excellent teaching and learning opportunities that your 

child is receiving at Kingfisher Hall Academy.  

If you are unable to attend and would like more information on our Maths scheme, please arrange a meeting 

with your child’s class teacher.  

We really hope you are able to join us and look forward to seeing you there. 

Miss Lydia Pavlou 

 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

  


